
 
 
The Quick Guide for Suspected or Confirmed COVID-19 for Schools, Childcares, and Programs 
for Children and Youth guidance has been retired. 
 
For current guidance, visit one of the following pages: 

• For Schools - https://www.sfdph.org/dph/COVID-19/Schools-isolation-and-
quarantine.asp#steps 

• For Childcare or Programs for Children and Youth - https://www.sfdph.org/dph/COVID-
19/Isolation-and-Quarantine.asp 
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